

SILVERADO Belmont Hills Updates

May 14, 2021

Dear Silverado Families,

Our community continues to be COVID-19 free. We remain grateful for the negative results and will continue to test 25% of our associates weekly per Department of Social Services' guidelines.

Starting next month if we continue to be COVID-19 free I will be moving away from the Bi-monthly letter via email and will implement a monthly "Family/Loved Ones Communication Night."

I will send out a letter in early June and it will take place in our Twin Pines Library. I am planning the event from 5:30pm – 7:00pm for our first communication night. This event will give you an opportunity to meet all the Directors at our community. Each Director will give a brief update on their department. There will be a question and answer period for general questions. Please remember that if you have specific questions about your loved ones care, I encourage you to make an appointment or call to speak to the specific department director. The goal of the monthly event is to provide general information on our community, get to know each other and have a little fun. Residents will not be included in this event. We will need to maintain a six foot distance and plan to serve finger food and beverages – including wine. Yay!

I know rules outside Silverado are rapidly changing. As of today, we have no changes at Silverado. Please continue to social distance with residents and other visitors who are not in your "bubble." Please continue to follow our rules, most importantly at this time, visitors must continue to wear a mask, regardless of your vaccination status. There is no eating or drinking inside with residents. If you want to enjoy a snack outside or in your loved ones' room, this is allowed if their roommate is not present. Please continue to keep a distance of six feet with everyone except your loved one. Thank you for adhering to all our requirements, as we want to keep all our associates, residents, and visitors safe.



Hair Stylist Now Available at Belmont Hills

I am pleased to announce that April Toy has joined Belmont Hills as our first hair stylist. April is a bay area native and has over thirty years of experience. She has a passion for seniors and is looking forward to working with our residents. She is available Tuesday and Fridays and you can call her directly to get more information, schedule an appointment and for pricing. Her contact number is (510)378-2892. I am working on a second stylist and manicurist and will keep you updated.

Note from our Family Council

The Family Council group is composed of family members and Responsible Party (RP's) advocating for the care of our residents at Silverado Belmont Hills. This group is independent from Silverado Belmont Hills.

Monthly meetings are typically held on the 3rd Saturday of the month. We welcome you to join us. To join in the meeting, you must be listed on our email list to receive the virtual (Zoom) connection and dial-in phone number. If you are interested in finding out more about the Family Council or would like to be added to our confidential email list, please contact us via email:

familycouncilsilveradobelmont@gmail.com

With love and gratitude,

Joan Newman

Administrator

joan.newman@silverado.com